
 

 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT 
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

MEDIA RELEASE 

DATE/TIME: December 26th, 2016   LOCATION:  Raymond St at Leibrandt St   

 

TOPIC: Drive-by shooting   CASE NUMBER: 16S-10614 

 

INFORMATION: 

 

On Monday night December 26th, 2016 around 8:59 Hrs., Santa Cruz Police responded to the 

intersection of Raymond St at Leibrandt St. for a report of a drive-by shooting.  Officers found one 

victim who had been shot in the leg.  Several witnesses had seen or heard the gunshots and were 

interviewed by officers while the victim was receiving aid from the Santa Cruz Fire Department and 

paramedics. 

 

The victim is a 19 year old male.  The victim received a significant wound to his upper left leg and 

was flown to a Bay Area trauma center. 

 

The victim and witnesses said that victim had been approached by occupants of a vehicle and shot 

at.  Several rounds were fired striking both the victim and a concrete wall in Beach Flats Park. One 

round also struck a vehicle that was unoccupied and parked near the intersection.  The shooting 

appeared to be gang motivated. 

 

The occupants were last seen driving the wrong way on Raymond St towards Beach St. 

 

-Suspect descriptions- 

2 to 3 Hispanic males in a light colored 4 door compact with tinted windows. 

 

The Santa Cruz Police Department is asking anyone with information or who may have witnessed 

the shooting to contact Det. Brian Warren at 831 420-5837. Tips can also be left through the means 

listed below. 
 

 

 
 

 

For additional information, contact: Deputy Chief Dan Flippo  Phone:  (831) 420-5815 

 

Anonymous tips can also be sent to the police department through our Tip Line (831) 420-5995, or from our 
Website; www.santacruzpolice.com .  Tipsters can also submit an anonymous tip via our smartphone app or from 
an SMS text.  Visit our Website for instructions.  
 

http://www.santacruzpolice.com/

